Before the Public Service Commission

Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of the Application of The Pager Company d/b/a The Pager & Phone Company for Designation as a Telecommunications Carrier Eligible for Federal Universal Service Support Pursuant to Section 254 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.
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Staff Recommendation


COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its Staff Recommendation states:


1.
 On April 1, 2003, the Commission granted The Pager Company d/b/a The Pager & Phone Company (“Applicant”) status as an eligible telecommunications carrier (“ETC”) under Section 254 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996.  The Commission’s Order directed the Applicant to file tariff revisions to its basic local tariff to remove language which precludes Lifeline customers from subscribing to the UNE-P based service, PhonePLUS.


2.
On April 4, 2003, the Applicant filed the tariff revision directed by the Commission.  In the attached Memorandum, labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends approval of the tariff revision.

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully submits this Recommendation.
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